
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE PLANNING  COMMITTEE
OF BARROW PARISH COUNCIL, HELD AT WILLEY VILLAGE HALL,

ON MONDAY, 18th JUNE, 2018, AT 5.45 P.M.

1. PRESENT: Councillors N.D. Downes (Chairman) P. Knott , S. Churchill, P.M. 
Whiteman, Ms.A. Skinner.

2. IN ATTENDANCE: Shropshire Councillor D. Turner.

3.  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:
No members of the public present.

4. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST: 
The Chairman declared that he had two children who attended Barrow School.
Members agreed that this should not preclude him from any decision that is made.

5. PLANNING APPLICATIONS:
Members  considered the following planning applications.

18/02527/FUL Erection of rear extension and alterations to create admin. 
area, staff area and Head’s office at Barrow 1618 C of E Primary Free School,
Barrow.
NO OBJECTIONS.

18/02192/FUL Erection of 3 No. dwellings following demolition of 
workshops and storage buildings and installation of package treatment
plant at Benthall Grange, Benthall Lane, Benthall.
NO OBJECTIONS to these proposals but wish to request that the following
Conditions be added to any subsequent planning permission.

1. That there should be no on-site bonfires (for the benefit of 
neighbours health and convenience).

2. That all contractor’s vehicles will be parked on site, leaving the 
carriageway and footpaths unencumbered (for the safety of road
and footpath users).

 


